
From: George Shomali   
Sent: June 20, 2025 9:13 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Elias J. Shomali   
Subject: Support for More Building in Hamilton (Elfrida Community) 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear Mayor and Members of Hamilton City Council, 
 
My name is George Shomali, and I am writing this email on behalf of the entire staff of EJS Engineering 
Inc. We are a family owned Mechanical, Electrical, and Plumbing (MEP) Engineering design firm based in 
Milton and we have been fortunate enough to work on many residential projects in the great City of 
Hamilton and adjacent regions. 
 
We have been in the engineering field for a while, and I know how important it is to have steady work. 
When there are new housing projects, small businesses like us can count on steady jobs job. When 
there’s no new construction projects, it’s hard to stay working and support our team and their families. 
 
I write this letter in order to ask that you support more development in Hamilton. Building more homes 
means more work for local trades, engineers, architects, etc. It helps us stay here, raise our families, and 
train the next generation. It also helps expand this beautiful city and offer more homes to families in this 
time of shortages. 
 
We ask that you consider approval of development for the Elfrida Community area. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
George Shomali 
Director of Electrical Engineering | B.A.Sc., P.Eng., LEED Green Associate 
 
EJS Engineering Inc. | Mechanical & Electrical Engineers | Energy Modellers  
810 Nipissing Road, Suite 212-214, Milton, Ontario, L9T 4Z9 

(647)-945-8484 Ext 104 |  (778)-242-8325 |    george@ejsengineering.ca 
www.ejsengineering.ca 
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